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Issue: There are not enough Rapid Re-Housing (RRH) units available for homeless individuals and families.  
Suggested Change: Funding needs to be made available to provide for at least 300 new units of RRH. 
Possible ways to do this include: 

1) Setting aside any new funds for RRH units only
2) Setting aside any recaptured funding from the current CoC agencies for RRH units only
3) Determining a % of funds needed for new RRH units and reallocating funds from the lowest performing CoC renewal projects until that % is met
Issue: HMIS user fees are becoming a burden to collect and expect from CoC agencies.
Suggested Change: MDHA will write for another HMIS Grant in the NOFA to pay for all HMIS user fees for CoC agencies.
Issue: There are still Supportive Services Only (SSO) programs receiving HUD funding through the NOFA.
Suggested Change:  Do not allow any SSO projects to continue to use HUD funding.  HUD will continue to score our CoC lower if we continue to include SSO projects for funding.  Reallocate those funds for RRH units. 
Issue: Collin County needs to be considered for funding set asides based on their homeless population.
Suggested Change: Approve a set aside of 8% of the total CoC ARD (Annual Renewal Demand) for Collin County. In the latest PIT Count, Collin County had 12% of the total homeless population. Currently Collin County receives 4% of the ARD at $650,481.  If used for RRH units, it could also be considered part of the solution for Issue #1 in this proposal.    
Issue: Very low performing programs are still eligible to receive funding through the CoC scoring and review process.  
Suggested Change: Set the threshold score for funding at 50% of the maximum possible score. HUD cannot justify us as a high performing CoC if we allow very low performing programs to be eligible for funding. Those funds can be reallocated to higher performing and/or promising new programs. 
